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OFFICIAL OFFICIAL 

Mr Duncan Elliott 
Chief Executive Officer 
North East Link Project 
GPO Box 4509 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3001 

 

 

Dear Mr Elliott 

NORTH EAST LINK PROJECT – BULLEEN PARK AND RIDE, AMENDMENT TO DETAILED PLANS 

I refer to the request from North East Link Project (NELP) of 16 November 2021 for approval of amended 

detailed plans attached to the Bulleen Park and Ride Urban Design and Landscape Plan, March 2021, 

(UDLP). 

Approval of the amended detailed plans is required in accordance with the North East Link Project 

Incorporated Document, December 2019. 

I advise that, under delegation from the Minister for Planning, I have approved the amended detailed 

plans submitted by NELP. 

A copy of the endorsed plans is enclosed. The amended detailed plans are considered to form a further 

attachment to the approved UDLP. 

If you have any queries, please contact Ms Lorraine Dowsey, Manager, State Projects, State Project 

Facilitation, on (03) 8392 5594 or via email at lorraine.dowsey@delwp.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matt Vincent 
Acting Deputy Secretary, Planning 

4 / 1 / 2022     

Encl. Endorsed amended plans  
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